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The excitement of the 

completion of a child’s 

first semester of college 

also brings about the 

reality of the enormous 

task of funding that col-

lege expense for the 

next three and a half 

years, let alone the pre-

sumed three years of 

graduate school beyond 

that for our oldest. 

When we add the costs 

of two more in college 

after two and a half 

years, then things really 

become frightening. I 

guess what I’m trying to 

say is, it’s never too ear-

ly to start thinking about 

how the school financing 

process works and how 

you and your child ex-

pect to make that hap-

pen.  

There are lots of ways 

to help, from starting a 

529 savings account that 

not only has tax ad-

vantages for you but 

over years of time can 

make even a small 

monthly contribution a 

good start on your child’s 

college costs. Read and 

investigate how this 

whole financial aid thing 

works, from filling out 

the FAFSA form 

(federal government) to 

what schools really give 

out scholarships for. 

There are many things 

that schools give schol-

arships for, primarily 

ACT scores and grades 

in courses that exhibit 

an increasing level of 

difficulty. Yes, schools 

give scholarships for 

athletic ability, but they 

are getting really stingy 

with those “full rides” 

that we see a few ath-

letes receive. Logically, 

those percentages of 

student-athletes that 

are offered scholarships 

February 2016 

High School News 2 

Parent Teacher        
Conferences 

2 

Counselor’s Corner 3 

Board Minutes 4 

Kindergarten Round 
Up 

6 

2nd Grade News 7 

National Honors      
Society 

8 

Inside this issue: 

tend to be those who 

also excel in the class-

room. College coaches do 

not want to worry about 

whether their players 

will be eligible for their 

next contest, or semes-

ter for that matter. Col-

leges award scholarships 

for music, drama, 

speech, range judging, 

art; the list goes on. 

Have a willingness to do 

hard work, show great 

attention to detail, and 

commitment to excel-

lence. It will matter 

when looking at students 

for scholarships. Atti-

tude. Positive attitude. 

It matters. 

Four years of college is 

not for everyone. A one 

or two-year training pro-

gram is often as produc-

tive as or even more so 

than a four-year degree. 

Entering the military can 

be a great choice for 

‘Rider News 

Special points of inter-
est: 

• Feb. 6 - Southwest Wrestling 

Invitational 10:00 AM 

• Feb. 8 - School Board Meet-

ing in Indianola at 7:30 PM 

• Feb. 16 - Parent/Teacher 

Conferences for elementary 

students only 2:00 - 7:00 PM 

• Feb. 17 - NO SCHOOL for 

students.  RPAC Speech at 

HS  8:30 AM 

• Feb. 18 - 20  State Wrestling 

in Omaha 

• Feb. 29 - HS Quiz Bowl @ 

4:00 PM 


